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July 19, 2004 
 
 

NOTICE OF TELEPHONIC PREHEARING CONFERENCE 
(Set for Tuesday, July 27, 2004, at 10:00 a.m.) 

 
 

RE: In re Application No. B-079240 of Pacific Cruises Northwest, Inc., d/b/a 
Victoria San Juan Cruises, Docket No. TS-031996 

 
 
TO ALL PARTIES: 
 
On July 12, 2004, Pacific Cruises Northwest, Inc. d/b/a San Juan Cruises 
requested by letter a telephonic prehearing conference to address the exchange of 
document requests in a commercial passenger-only ferry certificate application. 
 
On July 7, 2004, the parties exchanged letters that include informal lists of 
documents and requests for information from one another to prepare for motions 
that will be filed on August 3, 2004.  At issue is the scope of the requests and 
their relevance to this application proceeding. 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE That a telephonic prehearing conference will be held 
on Tuesday, July 27, 2004, at 10:00 a.m. to discuss, among other things, the 
exchange of document requests.  Please call the teleconference bridge line, 
(360) 664-3846, at 9:55 a.m.  If you wish to attend the conference in person, we 
will be meeting in Room 108, Chandler Plaza Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park 
Drive SW, Olympia, Washington. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
KAREN M. CAILLÉ 
Administrative Law Judge 


